
NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

WITHDRAWAL OF PRACTICE AND GUIDANCE NOTES

Customers are advised that the Companies and Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC) is

hereby withdrawing the below listed practice and guidance notes as from 1 November 2012.

Practice note 6 of 2009 (Annual returns for companies and close corporations)

Practice note 7 of 2011 (Restoration by creditor)

Practice Note 2 of 2011 (Deregistration and re-instatement procedure)

Guidance note 2 of 2012 (Application for deregistration of companies and close

corporations)

Guidance note 3 of 2012 (Re-instatement of companies and close corporations)

The above notices may be replaced in future by the CIPC.

Yours sincerely,

Astrid Ludin

Commissioner: CIPC
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